% W e
Colin Anderson
t Director

GENERATION Regulatory Affairg
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September 27, 2013

VIA RESS AND COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2013-0321 — 2014/15 Payment Amounts Application

Attached please find an Application by Ontario Power Generation Inc. (*OPG”) for an order or
orders approving payment amounts for prescribed generation facilities commencing January 1,
2014. | am providing twelve (12) paper copies of OPG's prefiled evidence.

OPG is also submitting this Application on the Regulatory Electronic Submission System

(“RESS”). This material will be available on OPG's website on October 4, 2013 at
http://www.opg.com.

In previous payment amount applications, OPG has been directed to post a “Notice of
Application” in 81 publications across Ontario. As a cost saving measure and to increase
regulatory efficiency, OPG respectfully requests that the OEB consider reducing the number of
publications in much the same way as it did in Hydro One’s recent application for transmission
rates (EB-2012-0031). In that proceeding, Hydro One was directed to serve its application on
specific interested parties, to publish the Notice in 4 publications, and to make its materials
available at its offices and on its website. This is the approach that was successfully used in
OPG's 2012 application to clear deferral and variance accounts (EB-2012-0002).

Please contact me if you have any questions with this submission.

Best Regards,

Colirs&fiderson

C: Charles Keizer (Torys) via email (no attachments)
Carlton Mathias via email (no attachments)



